February 20, 2012

Don Briggs, P.E.

Grading & Drainage Engineer/Floodplain Administrator
Bernalillo County Public Works Division. 

2400 Broadway SE

Albuquerque, NM 87102
Re:
Storm Drain Runoff on La Orilla Rd. NW

City of Albuquerque Project Number 706184 (E12/D025)

Dear Mr. Briggs,
This letter is to inform you that we have reviewed the construction plans for 

La Orilla Rd. NW (City of Albuquerque Project Number 706184), and it is acceptable to drain the runoff (just west of Via Corta Del Sur on La Orilla Road) into the City of Albuquerque storm system.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Department.






Development and Building Services

Cc:
Jon Niski

